
Aberdeen City Council – LOCAL RAUC MEETING, 4TH July 2018 

MARISCHAL COLLEGE, ABERDEEN, 

Attendees: Kevin Abercrombie (KA); Terry Macleod (TM); Irvine Ellis, SSE (IE); Jim Forbes, CityFibre 

(JF); Ally Cowie, SGN (AC); Clare Callaghan, SW (CC); Mike Dunn, SGN (MD) 

Apologies:  Jim Ditchburn, AWPR (JD); Duncan Maclennan, BT (DM); Karyn Davidson, Vodaphone 

(KD) 

Agenda 

1. Introductions and Welcomes 

2. Aberdeen City Council’s upcoming programme of events/works. 

a) Marathon – 26th August 2018 – again, KA updated everyone on the event, which would 
impact on much of the city centre and routes to the north of city. 

b) Dyce Drive / AECC – KA confirmed that Dyce Drive was now open and that there were no 
major restriction planned in the immediate future. 

c) Resurfacing Programme of Works - TM distributed a list of ACCs’ proposed resurfacing 
programme.  CC confirmed that SW would provide new frames and covers as and when 
required.  JF requested that these be issued electronically – TM to forward. 

d) AWPR – KA provided update on latest timescale for opening of various sections (based on 
what has previously been provided by JD) 

4) Planned Works by Utility Companies: 

a) CityFibre – JF confirmed that 200 sites had now been uploaded onto Symology.  The 
expected start date is the 23rd July and the works will be undertaken in various locations 
until the 9th October 2018. 

b) BT – no update 

c) SSE – IE confirmed that there were no major schemes proposed for this year. 

d) SGN – AC confirmed that there were major works planned for North Deeside Road over 
several weeks. TM confirmed that SGN need to contact SW to co-ordinate their planned 
repairs to defective apparatus.  AC also commented that he was aware of potential works on 
Anderson Drive at the Haudagain Roundabout project but as the contract has not been 
awarded there is no confirmed start date. KA confirmed that from initial discussion it 
appears that these works are scheduled in for late Autumn.   

5) General Discussion Items: 

a) JF asked if a contact for Network Rail was available. TM provided a contact for Bam Nuthall 
who are undertaking the current programme of upgrade works in Aberdeen City Council 

b) CC asked how long the lead-in time was for TTRO’s.  TM confirmed it was eight weeks – but 
as any works requiring a TTRO had a three-month notice period on Symology, this still gave 
them four weeks to get their notice in. 

c) CC asked if ACC had any issues with SW using HRA as a reinstatement on SMA surfaces – TM 
confirmed ACC have no issues with this. 



d) CC wanted confirmation that the meetings were being uploaded onto the Commissioners 
Website. KA confirmed that the minutes were being forwarded to George and the meeting 
dates were included. 

e) CC asked if ACC had any issues with the quality of any reinstatements. TM confirmed that 
ACC had no outstanding issues that we were aware of. 

 

6)  AOCB  

KA mentioned that Network Rails shuttle bus service between Aberdeen and Dyce was due 
to be in place until mid-August due to rail upgrade works.   

 

6) Date of next meeting:   3rd October 2018,  Marischal College, Aberdeen, 11 am 

 

   


